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Do you have club news or updates, articles, or resources to share? Please
email them to Kaylie.Lukas@wisc.edu. 

I'll be happy to include them in this newsletter.

Upcoming Events 

Jul 7-9

Jul 6

4-H Summer Camp Camp Crosswoods, Delta, WI

Camp Counselor Training 2, Camp Crosswoods
(overnight)

Jul 17

Aug 10-13

Jul 16

4-H Leaders Association Meeting- 6:30pm, Eileen
Town Hall (Hosted by Drummond Explorers)

Bayfield County Fair

4-H Food Booth Cleanup Day
1pm-5pm. We are looking for a group of volunteers
to come out and help with getting the 4-H Food
Booth ready for the fair! If you'd like to help out
please RSVP to Kaylie at the 4-H office.
Pizza, soda, & snacks will be provided.

Congratulations to our 2023 4-H Senior Scholarship Recipients!
The Bayfield County Office &  4-H Leaders Association wishes you the best in your future studies!

Brielle Mesik

And congratulations to these high school graduates who will be
graduating out of the  4-H program:

Gitche Gumee
Isabella Caratzola

Janet Janisch
Deanna Johnson
Charlie Landwehr
Kyla Schiefelbein










Pine Creek
Promise

Kreinbring
Carter Lulich






Whispering Pines
Maggie Ostrenga



Drummond
Explorers
Alex Renz
Nick Pully

Paige Tuura

Paige has been an active member of the Gitche Gumee 4-H club
since she was old enough to be a Cloverbud and has served as
one of our county 4-H Ambassadors since 2018. She has been a
part of the 4-H rabbit project for  the past 8 years, and at the
fair you will probably find her in the rabbit barn with her pet
rabbit Bucky where she enjoys educating younger members
about rabbits. Paige will be studying phlebotomy at Lake
Superior College this fall.

Brinley Tonn

Brinley is a member of the Whispering Pines 4-H Club and has
been a teen leader for the county's horse project for several
years, working with younger youth and their horses prior and
during the fair. In the fall Brinley will be attending UW Stout and
will be studying Environmental Science. 

Brielle is the president of the Pine Creek 4-H Club & Bayfield
County 4-H Market Sale and has served as a county 4-H
Ambassador since 2018. In the fall she will be attending UW
River Falls and studying veterinary science. She hopes to go on
to become a large animal vetrinarian.

To learn more about these wonderful 4-H graduates and about the
the Bayfield County 4-H Senior Scholarship please visit our website.
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